


Strathcona County Council urges you and your ministry to not move forward with the 

proposed Alberta Provincial Police Service. If your staff require further information, please 

have them contact Darrell Reid, Chief Commissioner, at 780-464-8100. 

Dave Anderson 
Deputy Mayor 
Strathcona County 

cc: Honourable Jason Kenney, Premier 
Honourable Nate Glubish, Minister of Service Alberta 
Honourable Jackie Armstrong-Homeniuk, Associate Minister of Status of Women 
Jordan Walker, MLA for Sherwood Park 
Strathcona County Council 
Darrell Reid, Chief Commissioner 


